
Water service disruption for customers served by the Skyline Pump Station 

Water service will be temporarily shut-off on Thursday, June 28, 2018, from approximately 9:00 a.m. until 2:00 p.m. to allow City 
Water Utility crews to conduct maintenance work at the Skyline Pump Station. Below is a map of the areas affected (highlighted in 
orange) by this temporary water service disruption. 

Once the maintenance is complete, your water service will be restored. Please note that the water may be 
discoloured after the water service is restored, but should clear up within a brief period. If it does not clear up, 
please contact the City Water Utility at 250-469-8502. 
 
Thank you in advance for your patience and understanding. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 

 


